
 

 

 

New to Teaching Maths in Year 6 
Hosted Online 

 Led by Sharon Day of SharonDayMaths Ltd. 
 

This course is aimed at NQTs and RQTs but other teachers moving year groups would also benefit. 

It is created as three progressive sessions during the first half of the academic year in order to 

build on successes and address challenges.  

ACCESS THIS TRAINING IN THE COMFORT OF YOUR OWN HOME OR SCHOOL. 

Gaps, misunderstandings and misconceptions need to be addressed at every stage and we need to 

ensure that the children learn the content of every year group and not just ‘cover it’. 

The aim of this course is to equip teachers in year 6 with how to: 

 understand the key aspects in their maths curriculum  

 understand progression and how to deliver their year group’s subject content in depth  

 make natural links within and between different mathematical domains as well as across 

other National Curriculum subjects to ensure that learning is meaningful and memorable 

 observe and assess age-related expectations ensuring that children are on track 

 recognise and address common (and not so common) misunderstandings and 

misconceptions for their year group 

Session 1 Monday 12th October, 2020 1:30 – 3:30 pm 

Session 2 Monday 30th November, 2020 1:30 – 3:30 pm 

Session 3  Monday 31st January, 2021 1:30 – 3:30 pm 
  

 

Venue: online 

Links to join the training will be sent prior to each session as well as any ‘handouts’. 

 

The cost to each delegate, for all three sessions, is £160 

To book, contact Sharon Day (quoting ‘online-Y6’) on: 

07733 092 934         sharonjaneday@hotmail.com          @SharonJaneDay 

mailto:sharonjaneday@hotmail.com

